
Dear Neighbor,

On behalf of the Bayridge community, we would like to extend a warm welcome to you and
your family. We are thrilled to have you as a part of our community and look forward to
getting to know you better.

As an active and engaged community, we host numerous events throughout the year,
including holiday celebrations, community clean-up days, and neighborhood block parties.
These events provide an excellent opportunity for residents to meet one another and
foster a strong sense of community. 

Our community is made up of individuals who are passionate about making Bayridge a
great place to live, and we are confident that you will find a welcoming and supportive
environment here.

Please reach out to the Board with any questions to:

www.BayridgeCommunity.com 

Bayridge Subdivision HOA 
950 Malabar Rd SW 
P.O. Box 110224 Palm Bay, Fl 32907 

Email: BayridgeHOApalmbayFL@gmail.com

Once again, welcome to Bayridge. We hope that you will find everything you need to make
your new home a comfortable and enjoyable place to live.

Sincerely,

Bayridge Homeowners Association


